Attachment D

Michelle L. Ley
7389 State Route 197
Celina, OH 45822

August 10, 2017

Celina City Schools

Dr. Ken Schmiesing
585 E. Livingston Street
Celina, OH 45822

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

I'wish to inform you that effective October 16,2017 I am resigning from the High School
Cafeteria.

I have enjoyed working for 16 years with the Celina City Schools and appreciate the
opportunity. I would like to thank the entire staff and especially my colleagues for their

support given to me during my employment.

Celina City Schools made a great choice when they hired Kim Koesters to manage the
cafeteria. She is a fantastic manager.

Sincerely,

“Miehddo X JCQ%

Michelle L. Ley



